
Report of the Community and Leisure Committee to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

4. REPORTING FOR THE PERIOD ENDED 30 JUNE 2004 
 
 The Committee received a report outlining a new approach to year end reporting. 
 
 The Committee considered it would be helpful to explain why targets were not met, or indicators not 

surveyed - not simply “not surveyed” or the actual percentage.  This would make the reporting more 
meaningful to the Committee. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


